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April, 2018 Love to Swim, Swim for Safety, Swim for Life!  

Nepean Aquatic Centre Eva Bory’s Swim School 

Congratulations to Allison Jensen (NAC) &  Natasha Lea (EB) ~  
Winners of our March Lucky Draw!
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NEPEAN AQUATIC CENTRE IS 7 YEARS YOUNG!  

 

A HUGE THANK YOU to all of our wonderful customers 
& staff who have made the past 7 years so much fun & so 
rewarding, and to all the children who have become safer 

around water as a result of learning to swim!  
 Love To Swim,  
 Swim for Safety,  
 Swim for Life!  

 

Multiple Lesson Discounts 
 

Did you know Nepean Aquatic Centre and Eva 
Bory’s Swim School offer discounts for multiple 
lessons per week! Between 40% to over 70% off! 
 

Families come in all shapes and sizes ï so our multiple 
lesson discounts do too! Whilst our Learn to Swim 
program is absolutely effective when delivered once a 
week to our students, like any skill, repetition is key, and 
there are great benefits to more regular practice. For 
some families, the one lesson per week approach to 
Learning to Swim is the best option in terms of both time 
and financial commitment, however more regular lessons 
suit some families better.  Other benefits of multiple 
lessons per week are that your child is getting fitter with 

extra exercise, they are preparing for school swim carnivals with extra practice and 
they are improving their stamina in preparation for Squads or Kids Swim 4 Fitness.  

ANZAC DAY

Eva Boryôs and Nepean Aquatic Centre will be CLOSED 
on ANZAC DAY (Wednesday 25th April).  
 

If you usually attend swimming lessons on a  
Wednesday, you will not be charged for your lesson on that day. 

School Holiday Special 
 

Is running this school holidays from 16th to 20th April. Itôs fun, itôs great  
exercise, and most importantly it is a great way to boost your child's  

swimming skills with a 1 week intensive  
swimming program at NAC!  
 

Classes are available for our Squids, Platypus, 
Stingrays and Dolphins classes, and Sharks may 
attend the Dolphins class. Plus, it’s great value, at 
$70 for 5 lessons. Please see reception for 
more details or to make a booking.  



 
This Newsletter can also be viewed at our website www.nepeanaquaticcentre.com.au 

or scan the bar code on your smart phone with your QR scanner app  
Thank you, from the team at Nepean Swim & Fitness 

 

Do you LIKE us on Facebook?  

NepeanAquaticCentreandEvaBorys  

Have you downloaded our app?  
 

What are the benefits? You can let us know you will be absent without having to call, as well 
as receiving push notifications re important dates and events, special offers etc, plus some fun  
features like Swim Cam and Swim Notes to chart your children's progress, never forget a makeup, 
or simply record that days achievement in class!  
 

Information, timetables and much more, at your fingertips, anytime, any place!  
 

Itôs FREE, and itôs available for iPhones at the App Store, or for Android phones at Google Play. 
Just search for Nepean Swim.  

 

ACTIVE KIDS $100 REBATE:  
 

Swimming lessons will definitely 
be eligible for the rebate, 
however we (Nepean Aquatic 
Centre and Eva Boryôs Swim 
School) were not able to register 
as a provider until March 2018, 

as the final details of the scheme were still being 
worked out and providers added. We have now 
applied and we will let you know as soon as we 
are a registered provider (hopefully late this 
month), and exactly how you can spend your $100 
voucher on swimming lessons with us then, or 
next year if you have spent your 2018 voucher on 
a different sport by then! More general information 
regarding the rebate is on the Office Of Sport 
website, and we will keep you informed as more 
swimming specific details become available.  

 

The Reimagine Ageing Festival is on again, 4
th
 

ï 15
th
 April, and we are pleased to once again be 

providing free and discounted services to Seniors!  
Offer booklets are available at both centres 
receptions, jam packed full of great things to do 
around Penrith. We are offering free Aquarobics 
and Public Swimming at NAC and Free Public 
Swimming at Eva Boryôs from 4th - 15th April, just 
show your Seniors Card upon entry! We are also 
offering 50% off CPR courses for April or May for 
Seniors if booked during the festival! Just email 
julie@nepeanswim.com.au if interested in taking 
up the half price CPR course offer.  

 

Our Commonwealth Games Colouring In 
Competition runs from the 3rdð20th of April, 
and we have some great prizes of official 
merchandise up fro grabs! Entry forms are at 
reception at both centres, letôs get colouring!  

 

School Holiday Funééé.Why not celebrate the 
last day of the school holidays with some indoor, 
heated, pool party fun! Friday 27th April 9.30 - 12.30! 
The kids will wear themselves out and have a ball 
doing so! We have the giant whale inflatable, floating 
mats & pool toys! Lifeguards will be on duty, but 
please remember, lifeguards are not a substitute for 
active supervision by parents. Swimming aides are 
not supplied, please bring childôs floaties if needed. 
$6.50 entry, $20 for a family of 4, $3.50 for any extra 
children not included on family pass. Put the date in 
the diary, grab your friends, and have a great time!  

 

mailto:julie@nepeanswim.com.au

